Anthony

July 9, 2013

Mr. Mark Riedy

Riedy Construction, Inc.
10125 S. Mandel St.
Plainfield, IL 60585

Mark,

| would like to thank you and your Team in the office and out on the field. The renovation of the
Alsip warehouse could not have been complete without the commitment of Emerson and the
rest of the team. Emerson kept the project moving with coordinating the necessary inspections
needed and meeting with the utility companies and also keeping an eye out on our facility. Your
efforts as well as your attention to detail have been very impressive. Thanks again it has been
a pleasure working with you and your Team

Sincerely yours,

oA

Mr. Paul Artwohl
Vice President Engineering
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